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The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Finch: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2681 by Representative Parker 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2681 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2681 would require all votes on actions taken in standing committees of both houses 

of the Kansas Legislature to be recorded in the committee minutes.  In addition, a recorded roll 

call vote would be required for all motions and questions considered in both houses of the Kansas 

Legislature when each chamber is convened as the Committee of the Whole and upon final passage 

or adoption of each bill or resolution. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2681 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

cc: Karen Clowers, Legislative Services  


